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THE NIKKEI LIONS CLUB OF SAN FRANCISCO - DISTRICT 4-C4


District Governor - Lydia Taylor-Ballinger	 	 Region One Chair - Sandee Ige

District First Vice Governor - Helen Casaclang	 Region One Zone Two Chair - Peter Lam

District Second Vice Governor - Fanny Chu


November 1, 2018 

November 3, 2018	 District 4-C4 Cabinet Meeting, 8:30 am @ St Anne of the Sunset Church

	 	 	 Hall, 850 Judah St (Judah & Funston), San Francisco.


November 7, 2018	 Board Meeting, 6:30 pm @ Mifune Bistro, 1840 Webster Street, San

	 	 	 Francisco Japantown.  The 2018-2019 Budget will be voted upon.


November 28, 2018	 San Francisco Coordinating Council of Lions Clubs monthly meeting.

	 	 	 Venue and time TBA.


November 30, 2018	 San Francisco Coordinating Council of Lions Clubs Vision Screening

	 	 	 at the Mission Dolores Academy, 3391 16th St, San Francisco (Castro

	 	 	 District).  Volunteers needed to help the vision screening of 200 K-8

	 	 	 students of the school.  Contact Lion Larry Wong or Steve Hirabayashi

	 	 	 for further information if you can volunteer.


December 5, 2018	 Board Meeting/General Meeting, Board meeting at 6:30 pm and General

	 	 	 Meeting at 7:00 pm @ Mifune Bistro, 1840 Webster Street, San Francisco

	 	 	 Japantown.  All members please attend to greet our District 4-C4 

	 	 	 Governor, Lion Lydia Taylor-Ballinger, who will be making her Governor’s

	 	 	 Visitation.


January 2, 2018	 No Board or General Meeting due to the 2019 New Year Holiday.  


February 2, 2019	 District 4-C4 Cabinet Meeting, venue and time TBA.


February 6, 2019	 Board Meeting, 6:30 pm @ Mifune Bistro, San Francisco Japantown.


JAPANESE AMERICAN CITIZEN LEAGUE OF SAN FRANCISCO HEALTH FAIR:  We 
participated in the Oct 20th JACL Health Fair at the Christ United Presbyterian Church in 
Japantown.  I would like to thanks members from the Peninsula Special Interest Lions Club and 
the San Francisco Host Lions Club who joined us as part of our team to provide information/ 
service to the people who came to the Health Fair.  Lions Eleanor Britter, Bill Britter, Stanford 
Martin and Judy Martin from the Peninsula Special Interest LC, and Lions Liz Yulo and Romeo 
Sepulia from the SF Host LC deserve a huge “Thank You” in making our contribution so 
meaningful.  Lions Eleanor and Bill brought the LDx machine which provides information on 
cholesterol and blood sugar from a drop of blood plus they brought blood pressure machines, 
blood oxygen saturation readers and a BMI calculation equipment.  


HAMILTON FAMILIES TRANSITIONAL HOUSING FOR HOMELESS FAMILIES:  Members are 
asked to let Lions Bill or Steve know if you have a donation to our efforts to help the single 
parent homeless families at the Hamilton Families Center in the Tenderloin.  Lion Bill will be 
making a delivery of our donation in December.


HAPPY 2018 THANKSGIVING TO ALL


